
From: Shirley Ferguson [mailto:ferguson686@hotmail.com] 

Sent: Monday, May 14, 2007 9:34 AM 

To: planadmin; D'Amato, Michael 

Cc: abrummitt@wi.rr.com 

Subject: Milwaukee River Greenway Corridor Study - file #070124 

 

Attention City Plan Commission: 

 

I strongly support the study for the creation of a Conservation Overlay Zone for the 

Milwaukee river valley area from CAESAR’S PARK (not just from the former North Ave. 

Dam).  I believe with the pressure of ever encroaching development especially from a 

planned condo project at the entrance of Caesar’s park along the bluff line will have a 

negative impact on wildlife and destroy natural habitats.  Caesar’s Park is like a little 

nature preserve.  Bringing in heavy equipment and driving pylons to build condos – will 

destroy the delicate animal ecosystem that live or frequent the Park and river valley. 

 

If Caesar’s Park has already been included in the study I applaud you for your foresight – 

if not I strongly recommend that it be included. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Shirley Ferguson (Friends of Caesar's Park) 

1874 N. Warren Ave. 

Milwaukee, WI  53202 


